
16/12/2021 
RE: FW: POLREP / 041746 / PORTREE / FIREST AND FINAL 
 
From: 38(1)b 38(1)b@fss.scot on behalf of; 38(1)b 38(1)b@fss.scot 
To: 38(1)b38(1)b@gov.scot 
 
Hi 38(1)b. Can I just ask you to please confirm that the fuel etc has been removed and 
the feed vessel secured for now?  
 
Thanks 
 
Kind Regards, 
38(1)b  
38(1)b  
Food Standards Scotland 
Pilgrim House, Old Ford Road, Aberdeen, AB11 5RL 
38(1)b@fss.scot 
www.foodstandards.gov.scot  
 
Food Standards Scotland has published guidance along with Point of Sale Notice 
Templates (Allergy Alert / Product Recall) to help businesses carry out food safety 
withdrawals and recalls with greater ease and effectiveness. 
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From: 38(1)b <38(1)b@gov.scot>  
Sent: 01 December 2021 11:27 
To: 38(1)b <38(1)b@fss.scot> 
Cc: 38(1)b <38(1)b@gov.scot> 
Subject: RE: FW: POLREP / 041746 / PORTREE / FIREST AND FINAL 
 
Hi 38(1)b, 
 
Thank you for checking that and passing on the information about the cockle bed. I 
will let the MCA know as they are in direct contact with the operator. 
 
I have attached the latest email update, received today. It looks like they are hoping 
to pump the fuel from the main fuel tank today and, over the next few days, ensure 
that all remaining fuel has been removed. Next week, they are then planning to seal 
the silo’s containing the fish feed which will then be left in situ until the barge is lifted. 
This is likely to be March 2022 when the site is next fallow. 
 
I will let you know if there are any further significant developments. Otherwise, just let 
me know if you have any further concerns from today’s update. 
 
Kind Regards, 
38(1)b 
38(1)b  
38(1)b (wk beg 29 Nov) 
Tel: 38(1)b (24-hour) 
Email: 38(1)b@gov.scot  
  



From: 38(1)b <38(1)b@fss.scot>  
Sent: 01 December 2021 11:08 
To: 38(1)b <38(1)b@gov.scot> 
Subject: FW: POLREP / 041746 / PORTREE / FIREST AND FINAL 
 
Hi 38(1)b. Thanks for your e-mail. While we have no immediate concerns I should be 
obliged if you could let us know if the situation with the sunken vessel deteriorates or 
changes.  
 
There is a cockle bed 2.3km (Loch Portree Cockles) from the sunken vessel, so I 
have sent an e-mail just for info to Highland Council’s Environmental health team just 
in case anything develops. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
38(1)b  
38(1)b  
Food Standards Scotland 
Pilgrim House, Old Ford Road, Aberdeen, AB11 5RL 
38(1)b@fss.scot 
www.foodstandards.gov.scot  

 
Food Standards Scotland has published guidance along with Point of Sale Notice 
Templates (Allergy Alert / Product Recall) to help businesses carry out food safety 
withdrawals and recalls with greater ease and effectiveness. 

  

 

 
 

 
 


